
 
 

May 3, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Bensalem Township in Fiscal Year 2025. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the township’s Department of Public Safety, located at 2400 

Byberry Road, Bensalem, PA, 19020. 

 

The funding would be used for the new Bensalem Township Department of Public Safety Fire 

Station, which will merge the operations and assets of two aging volunteer fire stations, built in 

1973 and 1977, into one more centrally located facility in the north-east area of the township. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will maintain and improve 

public safety.   

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian K. Fitzpatrick 

Member of Congress 


